
Lyme Recreation Commission 
Minutes of the January 23, 2012 Meeting 

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:05 pm 
 
In attendance 
Dina Cutting, Peter Mulvihill, Bob Couture 

Minutes                                                                                                                                                                       
Minutes from the last meeting (November as we didn’t meet in December), were unanimously 
approved. 

Letter to citizens of Lyme         

On Jan 18th, we received notice from our attorney, the lawsuit out there regarding the pond height has 
exhausted all avenues. 

Now that has been passed, we can send our note to the citizens of Lyme.  Our attorney regarding the 
wetlands permit, advised us not to send any communication to the public. 

The chairperson needed to suddenly leave.  No more business was done this evening. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:20pm 

 

Respectively submitted by Bob Couture 


